
 
 

December 19, 2007 

 

Dear 

 

 Congratulations, you are now “officially” a member of the PeaceHealth Medical Group’s 

first Patient Advisory Council.  Next year promises to be one of exciting changes for us and a 

time of tremendous learning.  We cannot imagine embarking on this journey without your input, 

ideas and perspective.  We have a wonderful balance of experienced Patient Advisors and new 

Patient Advisors coming together to form the Council.  You are one of 10 people selected to 

serve so far.  In early January, I will be meeting more patients representing pediatrics, specialty 

and some other clinic locations.  I am hopeful they will be join us in time for the first meeting. 

 Our first official meeting of the Patient Advisory Council is Thursday,  January 24, 

2008 from 5:30 – 7:30 pm in the PHMG Downtown Clinic at 1162 Willamette Street.  We 

will convene on the 4
th

 floor of the clinic in the PHMG Board Room.  About a week before 

the meeting, you will receive an agenda and some materials to review.   

 

Special Invitation -----Meet and Greet Your Patient Advisory Colleagues 

  

 As I interviewed the patients/family members in this past 6 weeks, I suggested it might be 

fun and worthwhile to have a “Meet and Greet” get-together prior to our first “official” business 

meeting.  Based on your enthusiastic response, we are planning a fun, social time together. While 

you do not need to attend, I hope you will join us for this informal conversation. 

 

When:  Monday    January 14
th

,  5:00 – 6:00 pm 

Where:  PHMG Downtown Clinic    4
th

 Floor  PHMG Board Room 

What:  Opportunity to meet other Patient Advisors and PHMG Leaders 

For:  Fun, Snacks, Questions and Discovery 

RSVP:  Sheila Miller,  Administrative Support to PAC    687-6203  by January 10th  
  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mary Minniti, Quality Director 
 
 

PHMG Vision:  PeaceHealth Medical Group will be the best integrated multi-specialty clinic for our 

patients.  We collaborate in our commitment to provide our community with accessible healthcare that is 

patient-centered, safe, timely, efficient, effective and equitable. 


